West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk



HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to invite you to join Reception for an Easter and Spring Stay and Play session on,

Friday 4th April 8.45 am - 9.45 am

The Stay and Play is an opportunity for you to see the fantastic learning your child has been doing in Reception.

During the session you will have the opportunity to engage in play and participate in a range of Easter and Spring themed activities.

We would like to remind parents that the use of mobile phones is not permitted in school. We will be taking photographs of the session, and they will be uploaded to See-saw and the school website.

We look forward to seeing you at the session.

Kind Regards

Mrs Down Reception Teacher















